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(Trích từ email) 

Thank you very much for your kind attention on our GSEP program and GSEP webinars.

We would like to share that our latest April 2024 admissions has been officially announced.
It would be much appreciated if you could share this information to your school and students if
they are interested to learn more about the requirements and admissions procedures.

Further information can be found from Tokyo Tech and GSEP websites below:
https://www.titech.ac.jp/english/admissions/prospective-students/explore-undergraduate/gsep
https://www.tse.ens.titech.ac.jp/~gsep/2023/07/06/application-guide-for-the-admissionin-april-2
024/

Thank you very much for your continuous support for our GSEP Program and Tokyo Institute of
Technology.
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